From: June Oliver [mailto:JOliver@taxmanagementcentre.com] 
Sent: April 4, 2015 9:44 AM
To: clairelouiseconway@gmail.com
Cc: R Salem; Bob Gardner; Martin ogang
Subject: GG1417461 WASH project in Uganda - Report 2

Again, I am blind copying all funding partners on this project.  Further to my first report to funding partners below, we had some banking issues with our first wire to RC Kampala and as a result the project start was delayed by a month.  The contract with the Contractor was signed on March 26th and the Contractor moved onto the site on April 1st.  RC Kampala is planning a formal launch of the project before the end of April when the Contractor would have made some progress.  TRF has asked when they can schedule the interim monitor visit and our Kampala partner has suggested late April.

I will be sending periodic reports as this project progresses.  If you are aware of anyone else who would like to receive these reports, please get back to me.

June (lead International partner, RC Oakville Trafalgar)
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